“A caring, happy and creative environment in which ALL children can succeed”

What’s happening week commencing:  Monday 11th  February 2019 
	
	Morning
	Afternoon
	After School

	Monday
	Urdd Football competition
Newtown 9.30-12
	
	Powys Active Kids 
Reception to Yr 6

	Tuesday
	
	
	Football Club
Reception to Yr 3

	        Wednesday
	
	
	Golf - Yrs 3 to 6

Pyjama Drama – Yrs 1 & 2

	Thursday
	
	
	Netball Club
Yrs 4, 5 & 6

	Friday
	 
	
	Football Club
Yrs 4, 5 & 6


Our Welsh Phrase of the Week is: 


‘Ble est ti ar y penwythnos?’



‘Es i i lan y môr 

‘Where did you go at the weekend?’


‘I went to the beach’
Dear Parent / Carer,
Urdd Football Competition

The children taking part in the Urdd Football on Monday morning will be bringing their kit home today.  Can they please come to school dressed in their kit on Monday, and remember to bring a warm/waterproof coat and a packed lunch.  All arrangements are as before.  We would like to thank the parents of Ben, Amelia and Sophia for offering to help with the transport.

Sickness – School Policy
There are a lot of ‘bugs’ around at the moment - could we please remind you, if your child is suffering with the sickness and/or diarrhoea bug, they must not return to school until 48 hours after the last time they were sick or had diarrhoea.  Thank you.
ALN Public Engagement Events 
Powys County Council ALN Transformation Programme will be hosting two public events regarding the Welsh Government’s current consultation on the ALN draft code of practice.  Please see attached flyer for details.

Powys Family Treasure Hunt/ Orienteering Event

Please see attached flyer for details of this fun family event taking place during half term – Tuesday 26th February at Gregynog Hall.

Bags2School

We have a collection date of Tuesday 30th April 2019.  Bags will be distributed at the beginning of April, so you can have a good sort out during the Easter Holidays!

PTA

The next meeting will be on Wednesday 13th February after the school drop off in the morning. 

Class 1 – Musical Instruments

If anyone can help with any of the following items, Class 1 would be very grateful as they are going to be making some musical instruments! : cardboard tubes (from items such as Pringles, kitchen roll, tin foil, cling film), plastic bottles, tubs, yoghurt pots, etc.  Items can be dropped off at the office or taken to Class 1.  Thank you.

Class 1 Sound Table

The children have been asked to bring in an item for the Sound table on Monday, beginning with the letter ‘T’.
Amanda Williams
‘Ble est ti ar y penwythnos?’





‘Es i i lan y môr





LLANDYSILIO CHURCH IN WALES SCHOOL 


WEEKLY NEWSLETTER


Friday 8th February 2019








November











